
  

April, 2018 

 

 

The Canadian Association of Railway Suppliers Access On-Board 

Dear On-Board Staff, 

Please consider this letter as legitimate identification of a member of the Canadian Association of 

Railway Suppliers when travelling on VIA Rail, so long as it is accompanied by a piece of 

government issued photo identification. This letter may be considered between the following 

dates: March 7, 2018 and March 6, 2020. 

If you have further questions please do not hesitate to contact the Sales Coordinator, Corporate 

Sales at 416-956-7666. 

Best regards, 

Cristina Moumdjian 

Sales Coordinator 

VIA Rail Canada 

416-956-7666 


